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MINUTE EXTRACT

6 SCRUTINY REVIEW INTO STATUTORY CARE PLANS 

Councillor Tom Usher, who had been the Committee Chairman when the Scrutiny 
Review had been carried out, presented the report which provided the findings and 
recommendations emanating from the Statutory Care Plans Scrutiny Review. The 
Review had been arranged to consider criticisms about Care Plans in general, and 
had met with social workers, young people, partner agencies and housing providers. 

Members appreciated the depth of the review and supported the recommendations.

RESOLVED: That

1. the contents and recommendations of the Scrutiny Report, ‘Statutory Care 
Plans’ be supported; and

 
2. the report be referred to the next appropriate Cabinet meeting for 

consideration of the recommendations made.


